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MNnited States Senate

WASHINGTON, DC 20510-3701

October 30, 1995

Ms. Cynthia Hirst

Community Action Organization
1001 SW Baseline

Hillsboro, Oregon 97123

Dear Ms. Hirst:

Thank you for your invitation to Senator Hatfield to attend the
30th Anniversary Celebration of the Community Action Organization
on October 20th. I am so sorry that Senator Hatfield was not in
Oregon at that time and was unable to attend. Although we called
your office and declined the invitation, I thought you should
know that Senator Hatfield appreciated the fact that you thought
of him.

Thank you again for understanding how difficult it is for the
Senator to travel to Oregon when pressing Senate business keeps
him in Washington, D.C.
With kind regards.
Sincerely,
i~

Ede Schmidt
State Director to
U.S. Senator Mark 0. Hatfield
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